
Graduate Recognition Sunday

We will once again be honoring our graduates on Sunday, June 1, 2025 in 
each service and with a special service between the services. Do you or 

your family have someone graduating from High School, College, 
Graduate School, a Trade School, or other program? Please let us know as 

we would love to honor them. Please get the name, a photo, and information
about your graduate to Pastor Eric or the church office by May 22, 2025. 

We look forward to honoring and celebrating our graduates together!


